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Sidewalk Counseling Training 
On Monday, November 11, at 7 PM in Beck Hall, Teresa Camara from Houston Coalition for Life will provide 
training on how to lovingly and prayerfully sidewalk counsel those women and couples considering an 
abortion. Counseling emphasizes help and hope, never criticism or shame. The training will guide counselors 
to reach out to those facing unexpected pregnancies with compassion, to offer information on local 
assistance to mothers in need, and to affirm the dignity of all human life. By witnessing to clinic-bound 
women and couples on the sidewalk, counselors have a last opportunity to share a positive message and 
connect those wanting to keep their child with supportive community resources. 

The Bay Area Deanery Council of Catholic Women will hold a Day of Reflection- Marriage in God’s 
Plan, Wednesday, November 19th, at the Christian Renewal Center, 1515 Hughes Rd, Dickinson. Registration, 
8:30 AM, Program: 9 - 2 PM. Holy Mass will be celebrated by Father Dale Edwards. Speakers include Nadine 
Underbrink-Understanding Marriage within the Catholic Church, Father Luke Milette- The Declaration of 
Nullity of a Marriage within the Catholic Church, and Heidi Clark-Guidance and Resources for Loving Those 
Outside the Church’s Teachings. Childcare will be provided free of charge upon request (must provide snack 
and lunch for each child). Cost of event: $30, includes snacks, beverages, a hot lunch, handouts and materials. 
Must register by Wednesday, November 12. The CCW is an affiliated network of dedicated Catholic women 
who come together for fellowship, to grow in spirituality, leadership and service to Christ, His church and 
society. For more information, to register or sign up for childcare, please contact: Judy Erne: 281.280.8071 or 
ernemja@earthlink.net. 


